
      

   

 

 

 

 

TMSGRN/CIRC/22-23/31                                                                                  
 2nd September ’22 
 
Dear Parent 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 

This is to inform you that school dispersal timings have been revised due to Teacher’s Day 

celebration on Monday, 05 September, 2022. 

Please note the revised timings for Monday, 05 September, 2022. 

 

Classes Time 

Pre-Nursery to KG 11:00 am 

I - VIII 12:30 pm 

 

Kindly note: 

 School buses will ply as per the revised schedule. 

 Parents of supervision students can pick up their wards at 11:00am for classes  

Pre-Nursery to KG from gate No 3. 

 Parents of supervision students can pick up their wards at 12:30 pm for classes  

I – VIII from gate No 3. 

 

Looking forward to your support and cooperation. 

 

Best regards 

 

Dr. Himani Tyagi 

Principal 


